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A Spinning Day--Just for You!�
Distaff Day�, also called�Rock (Roc) Day�:�In many European cultural traditions, one resumed household work after the twelve�
days of Christmas. The distaff, or rock, used in spinning was the medieval symbol of one such task. Come celebrate this tradition�
with us!�
Saturday, January 9, 2010�
Faith Evangelical Free Church�
6065 Oakwood Blvd.�
Colorado Springs, CO†80923-7600�
Major cross streets: †Dublin Blvd. and Powers�
9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m.�
Cost: $5 donation�
Register by January 5 and become eligible for a special prize!�
Bring your own lunch, mug & a snack to share if you wish.�
Coffee and teas will be provided.�
*Fiber Market�: Sell your fiber-related items�
*�Door Prizes:� You never know what you could take home!�
*Swap Bagging�: Bring items up to $10 value in bag to swap�
*Stash Trash & Treasure Table�: Take, leave, swap or buy items�
*�Tidbits:�Share a skill, technique or time-saving idea�
(�Activities are voluntary�.)�
Questions�? Contact Kathleen at�kcook41@qwest.net� or (719) 576-7072.�
Please do not contact the church. They are only providing the space for our event.�
Mail $5 check or cash and form by�January 5� to:�
Kathleen Cook�
760 Maroonglen Court�
Colorado Springs, CO 80906-6810�
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------�
Roc Day Registration Form�
Name ________________________________________________________________________________�
Address _______________________________________________________________________________�
Preferred contact number (_____) _______________________________�
Email (optional) _____________________________________________�
I am a vendor and need _____ table(s). Tables are free. We just need to know how many to set up!�

ANNOUNCEMENTS�

Newsletter Notes by Doreen McLaughlin�
 As Convergence, Complex Weavers, Colorado Weaver’s Day, and other events draw near, I want to�
discuss the photographs in the newsletter. Over the last two years, I have tried to include as many photos in�
the newsletter as possible. I recognize, however, that many shows and competitions require that the entries�
have not been “published”. Also, I know that in the publishing industry all photographs have to have a�
written, signed permission slip before they can be used. At the December meeting, our members voiced the�
opinion that those who do not want their work photographed should let me know and, at this time, written�
permission was not needed. We will revisit this issue at the January meeting.�


